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Welcome back!

We would like to share with you some of the wonderful things we got up to over the half term playscheme and the
past 3 weeks!

We had a great time at the Halloween playscheme. We Themes this term:
decorated biscuits, had our faces painted, painted
pumpkins and plates, drunk spooky smoothies and So far we have covered the following:

enjoyed lots of outdoor fun! . . . .
e Firework night and Diwali

e Anti-bullying week
¢ Road safety
e Outdoor adventure

Upcoming themes:

e Hanukkah
e Circus Skills
e Junk modelling

e Christmas!

New Year Playscheme 2019

Booking forms have been sent out for the New Year
playscheme.

We will be back at Rickmansworth Park JMI on the
following dates:

3", 4*" and 7t January 2019

Timings are between 8am- 6pm

Contact Lizzy to arrange bookings

Reminders and new updates:

Please make sure you close any gates when leaving to further safeguard our
children.

If you have not completed an evaluation form please ask us for one :-)

Please only use contact details below

E mail: dynamicduckschildcare@gmail.com Phone: 07983 436165
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